COPY.
Elopd's %{zgwtzr of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

2nd August, 192,

Dear Sirs,

With reference to my letter of the 15th July
last respecting the ex-—Germsn Sﬁemr'tmswﬂ" eX “GERA",
I have te request that you will report upon the f{rame
spacing foxrward of 3/9ths length smidenipe and in the
Peaks and alse 41;110 scantlings of the second degk through
beams,

i sa, Dear 8irs,

Yours faivhfuliy,

Sedretary.

Lhe Surveyors,
ROTTERDAM,
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